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Department of Environmental Conservation  
Village Safe Water Program 

 
Invitation to Bid (ITB)  

ITB # 20-VSW-MCG-014 
 

Addendum One 
 

Purchase of Vacuum Sewer Truck for the  
City of McGrath, Alaska 

 
Date of Issue: March 17, 2020 

 
The ITB Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows:      

 
1. Question and Answer  
 
 
The question and answer begin on page two. This Addendum is hereby made part of the ITB and is 
a total of two pages. 
 
All other terms and conditions for this ITB remain unchanged. 
 
 

Issued by: Russell Snyder 
Procurement Officer 

Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
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Questions and Answers 
 
Question 1: Was told by Kenworth they cannot do a cab over but could do the T-370.  Will that be 
okay? 
 
Answer 1: Yes, the T370 is Class 7 conventional cab and would be acceptable as an “Alternative” 
model under our specifications. All other specifications would still apply.  
 
 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The bid documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any bid received without acknowledgment of 
receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive bid. 
 

End of Addendum  


